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19 May 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Year 11 Examinations and Study Leave 
 
I am writing to confirm the arrangements for next week for Year 11 examinations and study 
leave. 
 
From Thursday 25 May, the timetable for Year 11 will cease.  Students will attend school for 
examinations and pre-examination boosters and subject teachers will be available when 
lessons would ordinarily have been timetabled to offer guidance and support. 
 
For a large number of students, their last GCSE examination before May half term will be 
Physics on the morning of Thursday 25 May.  After this morning examination students will be 
dismissed, to return straight home to start their study leave. 
 
Students who have examinations in Computer Science in the afternoon may stay in school to 
revise in Dining Room 2. 
 
Students attending German and Economics examinations on the morning of Friday 26 May 
will also be dismissed home after their examination. 
 
Should you have any queries regarding this, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr D Pringle 
Head of Year 11 
 


